
SVJFAC 

Executive Meeting 

October 12, 2009 
 

President Sherry Leon called the meeting of October 12, 2009 to order at 8:30 p.m. 

 
Secretary’s Report –Jody Kopriva  

• Brad Parrish made a motion to approve the minutes from the September 14, 2009 executive 
meeting.  Kyle Snyder seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.  The minutes are 
approved and will be filed. 

Treasurers Report –Nino Marchionda 

• Opening Balance- $64,862.41 
• Review of deposits, expenses and investments 
• Ending Balance - $55,995.21 
• Al Sanderbeck made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report that was seconded by John 

Kristobak the motion passed and the report will be filed. 
Finance Report – Al Sanderbeck 

• Taxes are filed. Discussed thanking/recognizing Creese, Smith and Co. accounting firm for 

volunteering their time and effort to file SVJFAC taxes for years 
Cheerleading Report – Laura Wise 

• Cheerfest - 

o 400 cheerleaders participated 
o After expenses $8,147 profit! 

• Uniform return: 11/9/09 6:00-8:00 PM at the field house 
Vice Presidents Report – Kyle Snyder 

• Update on corporate sponsorship program/signs-all scoreboard signs have been sold 
Communication Report – Kelley Morrone 

• Yearbooks- 

o Need ads/artwork for our sponsors for the yearbook 
o 179 sold 
o Ads-approximately $2500-$2700 sold 
o Layout almost complete-waiting for super bowl/playoff pictures 
o Expect delivery early December 

• Thank you to all of the team moms for their hard work this season! 
Concession Report –Kim Byrne 

• Reviewed concession sales to date 
• Budget reviewed 
• Discussed ideas for next season- scheduling of teen workers and game schedule/overlap 
• 50/50- donation to Camryn Surman fund was $180.50 

Facility Report – Bob Wise for Virg Palumbo 

� Recovery operations.  Week 9, we will practice at GP and the Community Park. 

� Have called One Call rental with light issue. 
� Would like to order $400 in permanent medical supplies.   
� Would like $250 for painting of field for week 9. 
� Thank you to Lowe’s for donating 5 X 40 gallons of paint.     
� 2010 Plan:  Lights at Linder; Perm storage at Linder, the L for O’Neill; CPR training  

Capital Campaign Report- Bob Wise 

• Graham Park  

� Meeting with Township this week regarding field conditions/drainage issues 

Auxiliary Report – Bob O’Neill 
• No report 

Football Report –John Kristobak 
• Game day responsibilities reviewed 
• Football calendar reviewed 
• G-19 issues discussed 

 

 

 



 

Presidents Report – Sherry Leon 

� Participation trophies at 6/7 discussed-to be ordered 
� Elections- 

o nominations committee formed-Sherry Leon and Kim Byrne 
o Elections process reviewed 

New Business 

• None 
Old Business 

• None 
Good and welfare- 

• None 
There was a motion to adjourn the meeting made by Jody Kopriva and seconded by Nino Marchionda.  
The motion passed and the meeting was adjourned at 9:33 p.m. 
 
 


